ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20141015 005

Date: October 15, 2014
Subject: Tabrizi Subdivision C8-2013-0177.0a
Motion By: Robert Deegan Second By:  Marisa Perales

Whereas, the Applicant has not met the findings of fact, and;
Whereas, the considerable variances required are likely to create substantial environmental
impacts and would set a negative precedent for similarly situated parcels in the area.

Therefore, the Environmental Board recommends disapproval of the request for variances.

Vote 6-0-0-1

For: Deegan, Maxwell, Neely, Perales, Redmond, and Schissler
Against:
Abstain: None

Absent:  Smith

Approved By:

Dr. Mary GaM
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